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Related subject: Bollington ward

It is proposed that Higher Hurdsfield be moved from the Bollington Ward to the Hurdsfield Ward. However Higher Hurdsfield Parish Council feel
that this move would be detrimental to the overall feel of the village. Apart from a small development just inside our western boundary we are
essentially a rural village. There is a strip development hugging the B5470 for some half a mile and then scattered property’s and farms comprise
the rest of the village. Residents we talk to do not empathise with the urban development of Hurdsfield to our west. As one enters the village from
the west the land rises quite sharply to the foothills of the Pennines, surrounding the village with fields and hills. We therefore feel that we would
be better served by Bollington ward as they are also rural/semi rural and understand our requirements and needs more than if we were attached
to the urban ward of Hurdsfield.
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